
The Rockland County Highway Department 

Invites You to a Public Information Meeting for the 

West Washington Avenue over Pascack Brook 

Bridge Replacement (BIN 3346020) 

Wednesday, May 29, 2019 

7:30 p.m. 

Orangetown Town Hall, Multi-Purpose Room, 26 Orangeburg Road, Orangeburg NY, 10962 

             

 
Project Name: West Washington over Pascack Brook, Bridge Replacement (BIN 3346020) 

 
Project Location: Town of Orangetown, Rockland County, NY  

 
Project Limits: 700 feet west of the bridge to 400 feet east of the bridge along West Washington Avenue  
 
Public Involvement: The purpose of the meeting is to obtain comments on the proposed project from 
individuals, groups, officials and local agencies.  The County is specifically soliciting comments on the 
development of alternates for the project and comments on the project’s social, economic and environmental 
effects. This public informational meeting is part of the continuing efforts by the County, the New York State 
DOT and the Federal Highway Administration to encourage public input into the development of transportation 
projects. Written comments on the project should also be forwarded to the County. 
 
Project Contact:  Mr. Joseph Pyzowski, P.E. 
   Rockland County Highway Department 

23 New Hempstead Road 
New City, NY 10956 
Phone: (845) 638-5060  


